Dear [Shareholder Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued shareholder of [Company Name], we believe
in maintaining an open dialogue regarding matters that impact our organization and your
investment.

We are reaching out to engage you on the topic of executive compensation for the upcoming
fiscal year. The Board of Directors and the Compensation Committee have carefully considered
our compensation philosophy and are committed to aligning it with long-term shareholder value.

The proposed compensation plan for our executives includes the following elements:

o Base Salary: [Details]

o Performance-Based Incentives: [Details]
o Equity Awards: [Details]

o Benefits and Perquisites: [Details]

We invite your feedback on these proposals, as your perspectives are important to us. Please feel
free to reach out directly to [Contact Person] at [Email Address] or [Phone Number] by
[Response Deadline].

Thank you for your continued support of [Company Name]. We look forward to hearing from
you soon.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Company Name]
[Company Address]
[Contact Information]



